THE CiTy oF SAN DiEco

IN REPLYING
PLEASE GIVE
OUR REF. NO.

June 21, 2004

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

As the Police Chief for the City of San Diego, I strongly support efforts to recognize and
honor the courage, heroism and sacrifices made by public safety personnel responding to
the horrific events of September 11, 2001.

Charitable groups, such as the World Memorial Organization, are commended for their
dedication and support that contributes to the recovery of people personally affected by
this tragedy.

On behalf of the San Diego Police Department, I truly appreciate the efforts of the
World Memorial Organization to bring the Release of Souls Memorial Concert to our
community to pay tribute to public safety personnel.

The San Diego Police Department is supportive of community events that meaningfully
symbolize the impact September 11th has had on our citizens, our public safety personnel
and our country.

Sincerely,

Ocr 2
William M. Lansdowne
Chief of Police
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